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ADDENDUM NO. 01  

 

Your reference is directed to RFx Number 3000024508 for the Invitation to Bid for the State of 

Louisiana – Class B Uniforms – LSP/DPS, which is currently scheduled to open at 10:00 A.M. CT 

on May 28, 2025.  

 

****************************************************************************** 

  

Following are the Vendor’s Inquiries received by the deadline date of May 14, 2025 and the State’s 

Responses: 
 

Vendor’s Inquiry #1: The majority of State agencies across the country have been mandating a 

move away from uniforms that contain PFAS chemicals.  The DWR coating that is specified on 

the garments in this contract may contain PFAS chemicals.  Has the State given any consideration 

to this?  Some other contracts we've seen have required third party testing reports to prove that the 

garments do not contain any PFAS chemicals. 
       

State’s Response #1: As of January 1, 2025, Blauer products are expected to be free of PFAS and 

PFOA. While efforts are underway to eliminate the use of these substances, no testing is currently 

being conducted at this time.  However, this does not rule out the possibility of testing or requiring 

testing in the future. 

 

****************************************************************************** 

All else remains as on original bid. 

 

****************************************************************************** 

 

THIS ADDENDUM IS HEREBY OFFICIALLY MADE A PART OF THE REFERENCED 

SOLICITATION. 
 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT:  If you have already submitted your bid and this Addendum does not 

cause you to revise your bid, you should acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by identifying 

your business name and by signing where indicated.  You may return this Acknowledgement by 

mail, by hand delivery or courier to: Office of State Procurement, 1201 N. 3rd Street, Claiborne 

Building - Ste. 2-160, Baton Rouge, LA  70802, or by fax to:  (225) 342-9756.  The State reserves 
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the right to request a completed Acknowledgement at any time. Failure to execute an 

Acknowledgement shall not relieve the bidder from complying with the terms of its bid. 

 

Addendum Acknowledged/No changes: 

 

 

For:  ________________________  By:  __________________________ 

 

REVISION:  If you have already submitted your bid and this Addendum requires you to revise 

your bid, you must indicate any change(s) below, identify your business name and sign where 

shown.  Revisions shall be delivered prior to bid opening by mail, by hand or courier to:  Office 

of State Procurement, 1201 N. 3rd Street, Claiborne Building - Ste. 2-160, Baton Rouge, LA  

70802, and indicate the RFx number and the bid opening date and time on the outside of the 

envelope for proper identification, or by fax to:  (225) 342-9756.  Electronic transmissions other 

than by fax are not being accepted at this time 

 

Revisions received after bid opening shall not be considered and you shall be held to your 

original bid. 

 

Revision: 

 

For:  ________________________  By:  __________________________ 

 

By: Emaly Tran  

 Office of State Procurement 

 Telephone No. 225-342-4820 

 Email:  emaly.tran@la.gov  
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